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Fundraising activities in school for Children in Need - Friday 17th November 2023 

Dear Parent 

This Friday, 17th November 2023, we will be organising fundraising events for Children 
in Need. This week, pupils have been learning about the charity’s work and how they 
can become involved. This Friday’s events include Guess the Bear’s name, Guess the 
number of sweets in the jar, Penalty shoot-out on the astroturf, a cake sale and a 
chocolate raffle. The events will take place at break & lunchtime. 

We are asking for the help of parents in two ways.  

Firstly, could you make a cake donation to sell (baked or bought)?  Secondly, we are 
running a chocolate raffle and we are asking parents to send in one chocolate bar 
(large or small) for the raffle. If you can donate more than, that would be wonderful. 
Pupils can drop off the chocolate bars and/or cakes to the Year Achievement Managers 
Office each morning. All contributions will be greatly received and will really help to 
raise funds for this great cause. I hope your child is able to get involved in the events on 
Friday and thoroughly enjoys the day.  

Thank you in advance for your generosity.  

Yours sincerely 

S Hartley 

Mr S Hartley 
Year 9 Achievement Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


